
P IONEER    M IDDLE    S CHOOL   

Panther    Post   
Week   of   October   26,   2020   

  
  

   “ All   students   will   learn   and   grow   academically,   socially,   emotionally   and   physically! ”   
  

“I   am   always   ready   to   learn   although   I   do   not   always   like   being   taught.”   
~Winston   Churchill   

  
Dates   to   Remember   
● October   27:   Little   Caesars   Pizza   Delivery   
● October   30:   Halloween   Dress-Up   Day   
● November   2:   School   Council   Meets   at   7:00PM   
● November   3:   Little   Caesars   Pizza   Delivery   
● November   6:   Picture   Retakes   
● November   11:   Remembrance   Day   -   No   School   
● November   12-13:   No   School   
● November   16:   At-Home   Learner   Optional   Return   
● November   20:   Report   Cards   go   Home   
● November   24&25:   Parent-Teacher   Interviews   4-7PM   
● November   27:   PD   Day   -   No   School   
● December   7:   School   Council   Meets   at   7:00PM   
● December   19:   Christmas   Break   Begins   
● January   4:   Classes   Resume   
● January   4:   School   Council   Meets   at   7:00PM   

  

Items   of   Note   

Please   note   that   the   date   for   our    Little   Caesars   Pizza    delivery    has   changed    to    November   3 .   

A  big   CONGRATULATIONS  goes  out  to  Wyatt  Rear  and  Charlie  Gallagher  for  being  the  top  two                                 
sellers  of  pizza  kits!  Wyatt  sold  42  kits  and  chose  the  bicycle  prize.  Charlie  sold  38  kits  and  won  the  scooter.                                           
Great   job!!   

This  year  the  school  will  be  marking   Remembrance  Day  with  a  video  ceremony.  It  will  run  like  it                                    
normally  does,  except  it  will  not  be  live  in-person.  Instead,  the  ceremony  will  be  simultaneously  cast  to  all                                     
classrooms   starting   at   11:00AM   on   November   10.   

With  the  masking,  social  distancing,  and  cleaning  &  sanitizing  necessary  to  hold  in-person                           
Parent-Teacher  Interviews ,  the  school  is  opting  instead  to  do  interviews  virtually  this  first  term.  Interviews                              
will  be  held  between  4:00  &  7:00PM  on  November  24  &  25.  Parents  can  choose  to  do  telephone  or                                       
video-conference   interviews.   Details   on   how   to   sign   up   and   express   your   preference   will   be   released   next   week.   

  

  


